
Groundless emails are sent to new students concerning 
locked user accounts
Groundless emails are sent to new students (exchange students, among others) concerning locked user accounts by Metropolia user administration.

You don´t have to care for these emails, if you are registered and you are studying now.

We apologize for inconvenience!
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